
Welcome
Reception

Thursday, September
18, 2025
3:30 pm

Light refreshments will
be offered

LAII
801 Yale Blvd NE

The Latin American and Iberian Institute (LAII) warmly invites all UNM students,
faculty, and visiting scholars interested in Latin America and Iberia to join us for

a Welcome Back gathering as we kick off the semester together.

This will be a great opportunity to learn about LAII resources and connect with
others from across campus who share an interest in Latin America and Iberia.


